
 

 
18th March 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re:  COVID-19 Update – Partial School Closure 

As you will be aware from our previous communications, we have aimed to keep the school 
open in line with Government guidelines. 

However, in the light of the significant rise in staff absences, we are unable to continue with 
full coverage of all classes. 

From Thursday 19th March, the school will remain open for Years 10-13 only. This situation 
will be reviewed on Friday and a further communication will be sent regarding 
arrangements for the following week. 

Students in Years 7-9 have been provided with hard-copies of work for different subjects 
which they should complete at home. They have also been set work on Google Classroom 
which they should complete in the event of further school closure.  

Students in Years 10-13 may have a modified school timetable on Thursday and Friday. 

We thank you for your support in these unprecedented and difficult times.  Please contact 
the school if you have any concerns and regularly check for updates on the school website. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Ms Aruna Sharma 
Headteacher 

 

 

 


